
NEWS RELEASE 
 
BAR ASSOCIATION AWARDS OUTSTANDING YOUNG 
LAWYER AWARD 

 
At the Annual Meeting of the 
Westmoreland Bar Association, 
Zachary Mesher was recognized as 
the 2018 Outstanding Young 
Lawyer. This award is given to the 
young lawyer who best exemplifies 
outstanding leadership and 
distinguished service to the legal 
profession and the community. 
 
Attorney Mesher has been a 
member of the Westmoreland Bar 
since 2012. He is the immediate Past 
Chair of the WBA Young Lawyers Committee, a member of the Ned J. 
Nakles Inns of Court and of the Pennsylvania Bar Association.  
 
Attorney Mesher is very active in his community, holding leadership 
positions in the Lions Club and officiating junior high/high school 
football. 
 
A sole practitioner with an office in West Newton Zack focuses his 
practice on family law and other general law matters. Attorney Mesher 
earned a B.S. from Robert Morris University and his JD/MBA from the 
University of Akron. 
 
 
WBA President Tim Andrews (left) presents award to Zack Mesher. 
 
CONTACT:  Diane Krivoniak, 724-834-6730 
FOR:    Immediate Release 
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